
 

 

In the Parish Over the Next Two Weeks 

Rev. Anne will be out of the office from Mon-

day 25th July and returning to the office on 

Thursday 28th July. There will be no Eucharist 

on Wednesday 27th July. 

This evening July 24th at  8pm - BCP Even-

ing Prayer with Brent Leigh. 

Wednesday 27th July 4pm - 7pm - VBS 

Registration in the Fellowship Hall 

Thursday 28th J u ly  a t  9am - Wardens 

meeting. 

Sunday 31st J u ly  a t  10am - BCP Eucharist. 

Wednesday 3rd August  a t  5pm - Summer 

Supper Church. Join us for Holy Eucha-

rist in the Fellowship Hall followed by a 

bring and share supper.  The evening will 

be finished by 6:45 pm. 

Friday 5th August at  9am - BCP Morning 

Prayer. 

Sunday 7th August at  10am - Holy Eucha-

rist 

Sunday 7th August  a t  8pm - BCP Evening 

Prayer. 
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Look out - Vacation Bible School is Coming to a 

Church Near You! 

Join us for Cave Quest Vacation Bible School at the 

Church of the Ascension during the week of : 

August 8th – 12th 2016 from 9:30am – 12:30pm. 

Ages 3 and up are welcome 

The only cost is the tshirt. 

There will be stories and music, games, crafts, im-

agination station, snacks and fellowship as we learn 

to follow Christ the Light of the World. 

Registration forms are available online at the 

Church of the Ascension website. Forms are also 

available at the back of the church. Registration in 

person takes place on Wednesday 27th July from 

4pm to 7pm at the Ascension. 

Please speak to Kath Greenidge if you need more 

information. 

There is a sign up sheet in the entrance to the 

church for volunteers to help in the kitchen during 

the week of VBS. Help is also needed with snacks 

and that sign up sheet is also in the entrance to the 

church. Please speak to Marie Vitone if you need 

more information. 

If you can help in other ways with crafts, games, or 

as a group leader please speak to Rev. Anne. 
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